
April 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Priscilla McMillan 

12 Hilliard Street 

Cambridge, MA 02138 

 

Dear Ms. McMillan: 

 

On behalf of the Review Board, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing me to 

review your records in your home last week.  It was a fascinating look at history.  The files would 

be an invaluable addition to the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Record Collection at the 

National Archives. 

 

I will follow-up this letter with a more detailed one regarding the possible timing of a donation of 

your records.  Hopefully, we can develop a plan to suit your needs and also get the records into the 

Collection at an early date. 

 

While I was at your house we briefly discussed records related to your 1959 interview of Lee Harvey 

Oswald.  I did not see any such records during my review and did not ask about them again before 

my departure.  We would be interested in knowing if you have any records which relate to the 1959 

interview.  Clearly, those would be an important part of your papers and an exciting addition to the 

JFK Collection. 

 

On a personal note, I would like to thank your for your kindness and generosity during my trip to your 

home.  It was very accommodating of you to take a day from your busy schedule to guide me 

through the records.  In addition, I enjoyed the lunch that Agnes made for us and the opportunity to 

talk about your experiences and the records. 

 

Again, the Board and I appreciate everything you have done to cooperate with us.  You made my 

trip enjoyable and fruitful.  I look forward to talking with you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 



 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


